
 

 

 

 

On December 2
nd

 

Justin Connolly will be taking an 
indefinite leave of absence from Bell Canada and Local 
25 to assume

 

responsibilities at Unifor as a National 
Representative. 

During this absence
 

and effective immediately, Lenny 
Nembhard (Lenny.Nembhard@unifor25.com) will

 

oversee

 

general Local matters

 

as well as

 

Health and 
Safety. Scott Bradley

 

(Scott.Bradley@unifor25.com) will 
be undertaking

 

the handling of grievances and 
workplace complaints.

 

 




